
Nursery Newsletter 
 
 We will not be doing a class topic this month. Instead, we will be exploring different mark making 
equipment, sensory play, nursery rhyme activities.  Class visits are going well for our children 
moving into their pre-school class.   
 
On the last day of the summer term, the 18th of July, the school will be closed. The Teddy Bear 
Picinic is our fund Rasing event. Parents, children, and extended family are invited to come along 
from 10am till 3pm to have fun at the various stalls. The best dressed Teddy Bear wins a prize. 
This event helps us to raise funds to improve the setting.  
 
I am asking for donations towards our tombola, which will be held at the Teddy Bear Picnic. This 
could be a shower gel, bubble bath, face mask, packet of sweets, something little thank you in 
advance  
 
Just to remind you, it is wearing something red this week in support of the National Diabetes 
Society 
 
 
Dates for Diary     

 
• 18th July, Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising evening 10am till 3pm (last day of term) 
• 21st and 22nd July, INSET day, school closed. 

 
 
Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery  
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
 
  
 


